
 
Our Ref:  070/18 
 
8th June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Yorkshire Sculpture Park - Monday 2nd July 2018 
Year 9, Year 10 and Year 12 Enrichment  
 
The Art Department intend to take a group of Year 12 and year 10 pupils to Yorkshire Sculpture Park on 
the 2nd July 2018.  We will depart from school on a coach at approximately at 8.30 from the front of the 
school.  We intend to arrive back around 5.30pm. 
 
All pupils must wear suitable outdoor clothing for drawing and walking within the Park, as it will be an all 
day excursion it will be advisable for all to come along with either a packed lunch or money to buy 
something to eat.  In the event of extreme weather there is an inside space we can use but be prepared to 
be outside!  
 
Pupils will be provided with some drawing equipment but they are more than welcome to bring their own 
as well.   
 
The voluntary contribution for the trip will be £15.00 please return to school in the envelope provided. If 
the voluntary contributions does not cover the cost of this trip, we regret it may have to be cancelled. In 
line with a recent change to our Charging Policy, pupils for whom we receive Pupil Premium funding (eg 
those entitled to Free School Meals) will not be required to make a voluntary contribution for this trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Mr Bradfield-Smith 
Art Teacher – Coordinator of Creativity 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mr M Bradfield-Smith – Yorkshire Sculpture Park Trip – Monday 2nd July 2018 
Please return reply slips and money to Mr Bradfield-Smith in person to guarantee a place on this 
visit. 
Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I would like my son/daughter to attend the above trip and enclose the non-refundable voluntary 
contribution of £15.00**/I do not wish to make a voluntary contribution* (*delete as appropriate) 

**Cash or cheques to St Margaret’s School Fund A/C in a named, sealed envelope in order that we can 
secure the places. This should be handed in to the school office.   
 

Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

 
 



 


